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Ms. Nuala Clarke 
Walkers 
The Exchange 
George’s Dock 
IFSC 
Dublin 1 
 
5 February 2020 

 

Re:  Albemarle Funds plc (the “Company”) 
 Albemarle Greater Asia Fund (the “Sub-Fund”) 
  

Dear Ms. Clarke,  

 

I refer to your correspondence, dated 5 February 2020, regarding the Company.  

 

The following change of name is approved by the Central Bank: 

 From Albemarle Greater Asia Fund to Albemarle Longevity Fund. 
 

The following document is noted by the Central Bank: 

 The Supplement of the Sub-Fund, dated 5 February 2020, to the Prospectus of the Company, dated 24 September 

2018.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

David Barry 
Funds Authorisation 
Securities and Markets Authorisation Division  


